
 
 

 

 

 

 

September 13, 2024 

 

Dear Mr. Honeycutt: 

 

Thank you for submitting your resume for the position of City Manager for the City of 
Sallisaw.  I anticipate that your resume will be formally reviewed after the closing date.  
 
Thank you again for your interest. There are many great things happening at the City of 
Sallisaw and we look forward to selecting an individual with the skills, “right fit” and vision 
to lead the way. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

Steve Whitlock, Executive Director 
Oklahoma Municipal Management Services 
 

 

 

 


